
June 19, 1919.

Graham,-Dear

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of June 10, with reference to Poormans reserve.

In reply I have to say that we have placed this matter

before the Soldier Settlement Board, and I have asked

them today to let us know as soon as possible whether

they desire to purchase it. I trust to hear from them

at an early date, and will inform you of their decision.

Yours very truly,

Drincan Chill

Deputy Superintendent General.

T. M. Gre
dissione

Regina, Sask.

verschreiben (Iudian Affairs. Letterbook).
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